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Monica Roque

Subject: RE: Public comment on VII.a. for 9/3/2020 -- Would trustees ask what the approximate 
enrollment is for the 20-21 school year?

 
 
 
 
From:    
Sent: Thursday, September 3, 2020 7:14 PM 
To: DJUSD Board of Education <boe@djusd.net> 
Subject: Public comment on VII.a. for 9/3/2020 ‐‐ Would trustees ask what the approximate enrollment is for the 20‐21 
school year? 

 
Dear trustees,  
 
Askin if you would inquire what the approximate enrollment is for the 20-21 school year? 
 
Thanks, 
Hiram Jackson 
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